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From: Lisa Howse <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2019 1:52 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Monday, August 19, 2019 - 13:51 
Submitted by anonymous user: 174.2.184.154 
Submitted values are: 

Date: Monday, August 19, 2019 
To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 
First Name: Lisa 
Last Name: Howse 
Email:  
Address:  32nd St W 
City: Saskatoon 
Province: Saskatchewan 
Postal Code:  
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable):  
Subject: I support the Low Emissions Community Plan 
Meeting (if known):  
Comments: 
Hello, 

I am sending this message to let the Mayor and City Council know that I am strongly in favour of the goals and recommendations laid 
out in the new Low Emissions Community Plan. I think the goals are quite ambitious, but also that ambition is exactly what we need 
right now. 

In particular I am excited about recommendations 5,6,7,10,11 and 14 - which deal with retrofits to old buildings, solar panel 
installations, and a new energy step code. I know that improving the energy efficiency of old buildings is a huge part of reducing GHG 
emissions - especially in a cold climate like SK, where we rely on energy for heat several months of the year. 

(As an employee of the Saskatchewan Waste Reduction Council, I am also happy about recommendation 24, which deals with 
improving and expanding waste management programs in Saskatoon! I hope this will include a universal organics pick-up at some 
point.) 

Thank you for the work you are doing, and have a great summer. I hope that this report is endorsed and that the necessary funding is 
put towards the goals. 

- Lisa Howse (Ward 2)
Attachments:

The results of this submission may be viewed at: 
https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/331253 




